
Our OAC International President,  David Proano 

and his family are from Ecuador.  They traveled to the 

USA and spent some time over the past few weeks 

visiting our USA branches.  It was great to have them 

spend some time here at our Central Services office.  

To the right is a picture of the Proano family, along 

with co-workers Mike and Renae Bussen. 

 

Work continues on our replacement home.  We have 

been moved in for several months now, but there is still 

much work to be done. 

 

Ministry opportunities for our work here in the States 

and around the world are starting to increase.  As I 

write this letter, a group of nine students are being 

trained in our Baltimore/DC Branch in effective open-

air evangelism techniques, and other staff are engaging 

in outreach from California to Boston! 

 

Sue and I continue to be grateful for your love and 

involvement, which helps us continue in this ministry 

to which God has called us.   
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